
 

 

Lead Headteacher: Andrea Parker 

Friday 20th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The latest update! 
 
The Department for Education have released a more detailed list of who the ‘Key 
Workers’ are, for this reason, we have updated our request form. You only need to fill it in if your 
occupation was not listed in our first trawl. 
 
To maximise places and add a layer of flexibility, we have included a daily preference timetable. If 
you are able to make appropriate childcare arrangements within the week, please just plot the 
sessions you need. This will help us maximise availability. Parents who applied in the first trawl will 
receive a link to do this separately. 
 
To provide even more accessibility for parents, children who have a place granted due to the Key 
worker Criteria may attend between 8am and 5pm, whilst vulnerable children may attend between 
9am and 3pm. There are also half day options. 
Key Stage 1, Early years and children entitled to a Free School Meal, will receive a lunch. All other 
children will be required to provide a packed lunch. No breakfast club facility will be provided. 
 
The hours allocated for your family will be outlined in your confirmation letter, which you will 
receive this evening. Please review the application form to see if your line of work is now on the list 
and submit the form by 3pm today. 
 
I apologise for the short notice however, we are desperately trying to put things in place to begin on 
Monday. I am in no doubt that further adjustments and organisation may need to happen on 
Monday and throughout the week, so please do not worry about this. 
 
Continue to keep an eye on your emails and monitor the schools website. 
 
I am certain we will all get through this, pulling together as the strong communities we are. In all 
things remember, whatever it is, it will pass! 
 
My communications with you will not cease over the coming weeks, even if it is just to remind you 
that we are still here. Please now use the link in the body of the email to submit your request if 
applicable. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms A. Parker 
Lead Headteacher 


